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Extension of Deadline for Responses to Consultation  
 
In April 2003, the Office of Utility Regulation published a consultation paper1 entitled 
“Corporate Numbering: Oftel Consultation on New Options for Businesses” 
following the publication of a consultation paper issued by the UK Telecoms 
Regulator, Oftel.  The OUR invited interested parties to respond to Oftels’s 
consultation paper and requested that commenting parties copy their response to the 
OUR, including any direct comments on any issues raised by the consultation that are 
specific to Guernsey. 
 
Following Oftels decision to extend the consultation period, the Director General 
wishes to notify interested parties of the extended deadline for submission of 
responses to this consultation from 20th June 2003 to 31st July 2003.   
 
This Information Notice replaces all previous communications regarding the deadline 
for submission of responses to OUR document 03/11.  
 
 

 
 /ENDs 

20th May, 2003 
 

 

                                                 
1 Document OUR 03/11  
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